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January 1, 2021 
 
Dear Residents, Family Members & Friends, 
 
Like many of you, we are looking forward to a 2021 where everyone is vaccinated and safe from this horrible 
virus. We hope each of you enjoys good health and happiness in the year to come. 
 
Yesterday our LTC residents enjoyed a Zoom celebration to ring-in the New Year.  Our apartment residents 
enjoyed a performance from the Escapade Trio! You can see the Escapade Trio performing on YouTube at the 
following link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iQk9rvyp92o  
 
We are also pleased to say that most of our staff members and many of our residents are now regarded as 
“resolved” by Public Health, meaning that they have completed their 14-day isolation period following a 
positive Covid test. Shalom Village is home to more than 200 residents across our Long-Term Care, Assisted 
Living Apartments and Convalescent Care beds, and we continue to do everything to provide the best possible 
care, under the current conditions.  
 
Below you will find today’s COVID-19 update:   

• Number of staff who have tested positive for COVID: 72 (62 resolved) 
• Number of resident positive COVID Cases: 91 

o Apartments/Assisted Living: 15 (6 resolved) 
 1 in SVO 1st floor 
 5 in SVO 2nd floor 
 3 in SVO 3rd floor  
 6 in SVO 4th floor  

o Long Term Care (LTC): 78 Positive tests (52 resolved) 
 23 in SVO 1st floor (18 resolved) 
 30 in SVO 2nd floor (30 resolved) 
 20 in SVToo 1st floor (3 resolved)  
 5 in SVtoo 2nd floor (1 resolved) 

 
** In addition to this, 3 essential caregivers have also tested positive, and 5 individuals are in hospital. The 
number of deaths remains unchanged.  
 
We will be hosting our next Townhall on Tuesday January 5th, and we will send out the log-in details in the 
next day or two. As always, thank you for your continued support and trust. 
 
Respectfully, 

Larry 
Dr. Larry Levin 
Interim CEO, Shalom Village  
 
**Changes in the total number of long-term care positive tests reflect the removal of duplications between health partner records.  
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